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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 3:46 PM
To: 'Randy Hahn'
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20180000 - Change of Contact for Ocala Electric Utility

Good afternoon Mr. Hahn,  
 
We have received your updated information and we will update the contact information in our system. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Randy Hahn [mailto:RHahn@Ocalafl.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 3:35 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket No. 20180000 - Change of Contact for Ocala Electric Utility 
 
Ms. Stauffer, 
 
I received your letter indicating that you could no longer reach David Anderson via email. 
 
David Anderson retired from the City of Ocala Electric Utility on 1/5/2018. I am now the Regulatory Manager for the 
Ocala Electric Utility (OEU). I have already been submitting reports to the PSC on behalf of OEU (example the Storm 
Hardening annual reports). Please replace Mr. Anderson’s contact information with my own: 
 
Randy Hahn, CPM 
Regulatory Manager 
rhahn@ocalafl.org 
(352) 351-6600 
 
1805 NE 30th Ave, Bldg 400 
Ocala, FL 34470 
 
I apologize for any confusion, and for our failure to properly notify of the change. 
 
Sincerely, 
Randy Hahn 




